S:' Progress Energy

April 24, 2009
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re:  Joint Petition to Approve Territorial Agreement between the Ocala Electric Utility and
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 080724-EU

Dear Ms. Cole:

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEF™), this letter serves as additional
information provided as clarification in response to an informal discussion between Staff, PEF
and Ocala Electric Utility (“OEU”) held on March 4, 2009.

The map indexes submitted in Docket No. 080724-EU and in the Attachment C to the
Staff Data Request dated January 29, 2009 are accurate and reflect the current respective service
territories between PEF and OEU. The territorial boundaries reflected in these map indexes
represent modifications to the territorial boundaries previously approved by the Commission in
1997 per Order No. PSC-98-0443-FOF-EU in Docket No. 971543-EU. These modifications to
the territorial boundary filed in Docket No. 080724-EU will meet the goals of the territorial
agreement to avoid uneconomic duplication of facilities, wasteful expenditures as well as provide
for safe and reliable provision of service to customers. These modifications do not result in any
impact to customers nor do they require the transfer of any customers.

If you have any questions, please call me at (727) 820-5509.

Sincerely,
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Manager, Public Policy
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.

cc: David Anderson (Ocala)



